

Joseph E. Gray Jr. Director

184 181001

## CITY OF PORTLAND

April 3, 2000

Mr. Stephen Mohr 18 Pleasant Street Portland ME 04101

RE: Waynflete School Baseball Field Expansion, Osgood Street, Application #20000036

Dear Mr. Mohr:

On March 30, 2000, the Portland Planning Authority granted minor site plan and shoreland regulations approval for a baseball field in the vicinity of Osgood Street subject to the following condition:

1. Any exterior lighting for the baseball field shall require Planning Department review and approval.

Should you have any questions on this letter, please call me.

Sincerely,

Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Director of Planning and Urban Development

cc:

Alexander Jaegerman, Chief Planner

Richard Knowland, Senior Planner

- P. Samuel Hoffses, Building Inspector

Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel

Inspection Department

Development Review Coordinator

Lee Urban, Director of Economic Development

Don Hall, Appraiser, Assessor's Office

Susan Doughty, Assessor's Office

Approval Letter File

O:\PLAN\CORRESP\RICK\LETTERS\MOHR.JMD